

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

7th November 2022

PTA Christmas Hamper Appeal

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year we are aware that the cost of living is putting some families into real crisis. With Christmas just around the corner, this adds additional pressures and can be a very difficult time for some of our own families at Parkland.

The PTA would like to support these families by making up Christmas hampers, to ensure that they have some treats over the festive period, that they otherwise would not have. Our pastoral team will donate the hampers to those families, without sharing who they are with anyone else.

The PTA are asking if you would kindly donate any Christmas treats that can go into the Christmas hampers. The treats need to be non-perishable and in date. Here are some suggestions:

- Chocolates, sweets or biscuits
- **Tinned fruit and custard**
- Christmas cake
- **Selection boxes**
- Jams and chutneys

Please send any donations into school, week beginning Monday 28th November. The last day for donations will be **Friday 2**nd **December**.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and please only give if you feel you can.

Yours sincerely

Andrews

Mrs J Andrews Headteacher



St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk







Registered in England No. 8104111